
GSO General Meeting--5 December 2018 
 

1. Treasurer’s Report (Diane) 
a. Last year’s end-year amount: $8,339.68 

i. Two installments this year: 
1. $20,000 
2. $15,000 

ii. Beginning year total: $43,339.68 
iii. Spent this year: $11,342.89 
iv. Left over: $31,996.79 

1. Allocated: 
a. $634.50 (Professional Development) 
b. $18,106.52 (Travel Grants) 

v. Spring/summer leftover: $13,255.77 
a. End of semester coffee hour: 

i. 13 Dec (Thurs), 9–11am 
ii. Diane, Paul, Brian 

2. Elections! 
a. President: Diane 
b. Vice President: Paul 
c. Treasurer: Jeanna 
d. Secretary: Lizzy 
e. Travel Grant: Alex 
f. Social: Brian 

3. Potential first meeting: last week of January 
a. Potential agenda item: publicizing/clarifying department reps 

i. It can be unclear to students whether they have a department rep, and 
thus, whether they are eligible for GSO funds 


